
John Blow Primary School  

Parental survey results  

February 2023 

Following parent consultation evenings, a survey was shared with all parents.  The event was attended by 92% of par-

ents/carers (excluding Year 3 due to staff absence); letters have been sent to those who did not attend.  The survey was 

completed via a Microsoft Form by 28.3% of the attendees.  This capturing of feedback is supported by Parent Forum 

meeting outcomes and discussions which acts as another opportunity for parents and carers to voices their viewpoints 

and concerns.  

 

Strongly 

agree 
Agree  

Neither agree 

not disagree  
Disagree  

Strongly 

disagree 
Not applicable  

My child is happy at school  
59.6% 23.4% 4.3% 2.1% 8.5% 2.1% 

My child feels safe at school  61.7% 25.5% 2.1% 4.3% 4.3% 2.1% 

The school makes sure its pupils are 

well behaved  25.5% 44.7% 10.6% 14.9%  4.3% 

The school deals with incidences of 

bullying quickly and effectively   17% 31.9% 12.8% 8.5% 2.1% 27.5% 

The school makes me aware of what 

my child will learn during the year  10.6% 53.2% 21.3% 12.8%  2.1% 

The school has high expectations for 

my child  
25.5% 44.7% 8.5% 6.4% 4.3% 10.6% 

My child does well at this school  31.9% 53.2% 6.4% 4.3% 2.1% 2.1% 

The school lets me know how my child 

is doing  
21.3% 46.8% 25.5% 4.3%  2.1% 

There is a good range of subjects to my 

child at this school   
36.2% 55.3% 6.4%   1.2% 

My child can take part in clubs and 

activities at this school   
29.8% 57.4% 6.4% 4.3%  2.1% 

The school supports my child's wider 

personal development   
36.2% 36.2% 17% 4.3% 4.3% 2.1% 

If your child has a special educational need and/

or disability, please indicate your opinions for the 

following statement: the school gives my child 

with SEND the support they need to succeed: * 

17%  58% 25%   *12 respondents  

So what?  Next steps 

• A comprehensive summary of the survey will be shared with staff and governors and will be used to identify opportunities for development 

in the future. 

• The new school website will be utilised to enhance communication with all correspondence being placed on there.  Parents will be directed 
to this source of information.  

• Anonymity of responses (particularly negative ones) have limited the actions available to address these concerns - Parents’ Forum will be 

utilised to explore these further during the Summer Term with an agenda being set to support discussions and raising of concerns.  

• We will strive to ‘Be the best we can be’ in all aspects of school life moving forward.   


